
Renaming of Lower Umfolozi hospital after 
member of the Zulu Royal family 

Dear Member of the Media, 
 

 
On Tuesday, 20 February 2018, MEC Dhlomo will accompany His Majesty King Goodwill 
Zwelithini and the Hon. Premier of KZN Mr Willies Mchunu to a ceremony to mark the renaming 
of Lower Umfolozi War Memorial Hospital. 

The hospital will be named after a historically significant member of the Zulu royal family. 

This health facility is dedicated exclusively to the care of obstetrical, gynaecological and neonatal 
patients. It averages approximately 10,000 deliveries, and performs approximately 2,000 
gynaecological surgery procedures, per year. The hospital has 318 beds. 

The details are as follows: 

Date: 20 February 2018 

Unveiling of plaque: Venue: Lower Umfolozi War Memorial Regional Hospital Time: 09h00 
Community Engagement: Venue: Esikhawini TVET College Sports field Time: 10h00 

For enquiries, contact Sibongiseni Mkhize 0810350672 

 


